
City of Alexandria 

Request for Qualification Statements  

For 

Professional Design Services 

 

 

The City of Alexandra is seeking the services of a qualified Design Professional firm or individual to 

provide design services and related services pertaining to the City’s efforts to renovate the former Weiss 

and Goldring building in downtown Alexandria.  The design effort is related to the replacement of the 

roof on the former Weiss and Goldring building.  The City is requesting Qualification Statements from 

qualified design firms to assist in providing design and related services for the project to move to 

bidding and construction.  

All responses received will be evaluated in accordance with the selection criteria and corresponding 

point system, which is identified in the Request for Qualification Statements (RFQS) package.  The RFQS 

package may be obtained by contacting warren.byrd@cityofalex.com.  Questions should be addressed 

to Warren Byrd, City of Alexandria Special Projects Coordinator at 318-446-1554.  Responses to the 

RFQS should be hand-delivered and/or mailed to Warren Byrd, City of Alexandria Special Projects 

Coordinator, 2021 Industrial Park Road, Building A, Alexandria, LA 71302.  Responses to the RFQS must 

be received no later than 12:00 noon; Thursday, October 17, 2024. 

The  City of Alexandria is an Equal Opportunity employer.  Small and/or minority owned firms and 

women’s business enterprises are encouraged to participate.   
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